
Growth through Jesus’ love so that we can learn, persevere, achieve and bear fruit together.

ST CHAD’S NEWSLETTER

LACHES WOOD Y5

Lots of our lovely Y5 children visited 
Laches Wood for their residential trip 
this year. They were accompanied by 
Miss Gough, Mrs Litherland and Mrs 
Wheale, who said the childrens’ 
behaviour was fantastic; they 
supported each other; worked 
collaboratively and gave everything a 
go! So many fears faced and 
wonderful efforts by all. A huge well 
done!

FEB/MARCH

A message from Mrs. Smith

I was hoping winter had passed but the return of snow has proved me wrong. I 
can’t believe that half term was almost two weeks ago. We are now busy 
thinking about our Mother’s Day and Easter celebrations and hope that you will 
join us for as much as you can, if you can of course.

I have some wonderful news to share with you…Mrs Litherland is expecting her 
first baby in September. This is early news for us so once we have a plan for 
covering her maternity we will share that with you. I am sure that you join us in 
congratulating her and her husband. 

Thank you to all of our parents who completed the parent questionnaire. We 
will be evaluating the results and sharing outcomes in the near future. Your 
opinions matter to us and we value your feedback. Watch out for my response 
letters in the summer term. 

With every blessing, Mrs Smith

WOW MOMENTS

For exciting, regular updates on what’s been happening in school, follow us on Twitter @lichfield_st

Key Messages
• Please be careful when parking and reversing along the road outside school during drop off and pick up time.
• Please ensure you contact the school office if someone else will be collecting your child from school. Our office 

staff can then pass the message onto the relevant teacher.

Contact Us:

01543 226080 office@st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk

Proud to be part of… 

Children in Shoots 
helped to make their 
own pizza and watched 
as kitchen staff put it 
into the oven for us 😋
We looked at a different 
version of our topic book 
along with it, called “The 
Little Red Hen Makes a 
Pizza”. Delicious!

Y6 are having great fun 
evaluating different types of 
bread. We have tasted: 
sourdough, bagels, pitta, 
flatbreads and brioche!

St Chad’s have had a wonderful 
time watching musicians from 
Entrust performing in a concert. 
We learnt all about different 
instruments and music over 
time! It was brilliant!


